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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are delighted to announce the return of our extremely popular Friday Film Nights. For new parents, 

Film Nights are open for all children (no parents or siblings though, sorry!) from Reception up to Year 2.  

The children all go straight to the hall after school to watch a film with a snack, with Mrs Halton and some 

PTA helpers. Please make sure your child has their water bottle with them on the day. No need to come 

to the school at the usual time, you just need to pick them up from their classroom door at 5.00pm.  

 

This year, our Film Nights are on the following dates; 

 Friday 15th October 2021 

 

 Friday 11th February 2022 

 Friday 11th March 2022 

 

 Friday 6th May 2022 

 Friday 8th July 2022 

 

HOW TO PAY 

A season pass covers all 5 Film Nights and costs just £12.50 per child. Or you can pay for the nights 

individually, BEFORE the day, at £3 per child. Please put the correct money into a sealed envelope 

and return it via book bags. Ensure the envelope is clearly marked with your child’s name and 

class. 

 

PG RATED FILM PERMISSION  

You should have already completed this form as part of the consent booklet and details are held by the 

school office.  If you have not returned it yet please do so as otherwise your child will not be able to watch 

PG films. Any PG film shown will be vetted beforehand and we will take guidance from the Common Sense 

Media website to ensure that the film is suitable.  The film choice and rating will be announced before the 

day so that you can decide whether you wish your child to attend.   

 

If you do not wish your child to watch any PG films, please pay for each film individually rather than buying 

a season pass, and keep an eye out for the texts which will state the rating of the film being shown.  Please 

note that we cannot refund Film Night season passes if you decide not to attend. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The CHIPS Team 


